			Special TELC Congregational Meeting, May 16th, 2021


The purpose of this meeting is to hold a vote to see if Trinity Evangelical Lutheran Church should extend a call to Pastor Tim Nappe to become the congregation’s next pastor.

Sharon Gradert, Vice President, called the meeting to order with explaining the purpose of the meeting and voting instructions.   Members voted and votes were then tallied by the TELC Council Executive Committee, Sharon Gradert, Sandy Olson, Arlene Kuehl and Sheryl Peters.  Sixty-seven votes were cast with sixty-six votes yes to extend the call to Pastor Tim Nappe.   There was one no vote.   Pastor Nappe was extended the call.  Sharon then closed the meeting with the Lord’s Prayer prayed by all present.

Respectfully submitted,

Arlene Kuehl, secretary
